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31 January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y6 Visit to Epsom Ewell Junior Citizen Event – Friday 1 March 2024 

 

We have arranged for our Year 6 pupils to attend an exciting and useful event at Epsom Downs 

Race Course, which is organised by the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey on 

Friday 1 March 2024.  In previous years children who have attended have thoroughly enjoyed this 

event and the skills learnt have proved useful when they have been confronted with emergency 

situations. 

 

The Junior Citizen Event is a multi agency safety event designed to provide children with life skills that 

will enable them to keep themselves and others safe.  It is generally accepted that children start to 

become more independent at this age and are often expected to cope increasingly on their own 

and deal with changes in their lives, such as a move to secondary school.  The aim of The Junior 

Citizen Event is to raise each participant’s awareness of threats and dangers, and what to do, in a 

fun and interactive way.  

 

In previous years, some of the areas talked about have included: house fires, railways, electricity, 

water, clever never goes (stranger danger) and nutrition.  If you feel we should be aware of any 

concerns regarding the content of the day, for your child, please contact your child’s class teacher 

via email. parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 

 

We will be travelling by coach and 6DA and 6L will be leaving school around 9.00am and will be 

returning at approximately 11.45am. 6B will be leaving school at 12.00pm and arrive back at school 

at approximately 3.10pm.  The children should be wearing full school uniform and school shoes. 

  

If you would like your child to take part in this trip you will need to log into Scopay and go to the trip 

section, tick the consent box and pay the voluntary contribution of £11.00 by Friday 23 February 

2024.  We confirm that the voluntary contribution represents our estimate of the costs of providing this 

activity shared equally amongst all pupils.  As the resources of the school are limited, the proposed 

trip will not be viable if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of the trip.  If 

you have any problems using the online payment system Scopay please contact the school office.  

For families in receipt of Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, the premium will cover the cost of your 

child attending so please just tick the consent box if you wish them to attend.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bowe, Mr Deane-Armstrong and Mr Loughlin 

Year 6 Teaching Team 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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